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Jeanann Dawson

From: Jeremy Romich <jromich@creativestonenc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 5:53 PM
To: Jeanann Dawson
Cc: Central Permitting
Subject: Re: 685 West Rd Cameron NC 28326

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Jeanann,  
 
I spoke with the GC onsite, its the 1st Framing Inspection which is typically called the Open Floor Inspection, 
that needs to be schedule.   
The foundation is existing on this project so we don’t need that inspected.  However I cannot cover up the the 
floor system until I have the floor system inspected.  Can we change the foundation inspection to the Open 
Floor System inspection? 

Respectfully,  
 
Jeremy Romich 
GM, Creative Stone & Magnus Anderson 
910-977-4898 Cel 
910-483-0468 Office 
 
 

On Jan 3, 2023, at 4:41 PM, Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org> wrote: 

  
This has been taken care of 
  

From: Jeremy Romich [mailto:jromich@creativestonenc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 4:30 PM 
To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org> 
Subject: 685 West Rd Cameron NC 28326 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
  
Ms Jeanann  
Thanks for your time today. Please save this engineer letter for this address file. We need to 
reschedule the inspection. I believe I have to do that online.  
  
Respectfully, 
Jeremy Romich 
GM, Creative Stone and Magnus Anderson 
910-977-4898  
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Sent from my iPhone 


